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NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

ON CARL ELIASON STREET PROJECT 

A public informational meeting will be held at the Plum Lake Town 

Hall on Wednesday, April 6, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. to discuss the 

upcoming Carl Eliason Street Project.  The Engineer from MSA in 

Rhinelander will attend to answer questions. 

This project is scheduled to begin the week of April 11th. 

This road work will not close down State Highway 155 – at least one 

lane will remain open for the duration of the entire project. 
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